
 

 

Newport Residents Association meeting – October 2023  

 

Item Update 

Robertson Road Dining pods have been repaired (spot rendered) 
and painted. Vehicle wheel stops have been 
painted.  
 

Newport Surf Club Car Park – Ausgrid lights Ausgrid has advised that ‘complex maintenance’ 
is required to repair the lights (including repairs to 
underground network). 
 
Ausgrid estimates that repairs will be completed 
by 30 November. 
 
Ausgrid has installed temporary lighting in the car 
park to help address concerns raised by the 
community.  
 

Draft Waste and Circular Economy Strategy Council’s draft strategy is currently on exhibition, 
and feedback is being received until Sunday, 10 
December. 

The below link includes details on the strategy, 
along with information on how to provide 
feedback. 

https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/wast
e-and-circular-economy-strategy 

 

EV Charging stations  Jolt  - charging point 
 
A Jolt vehicle charging point was proposed for 
The Boulevard (opposite the Newport Community 
Centre). 

 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au%2Fwaste-and-circular-economy-strategy&data=05%7C01%7C%7C72b22f31fb954d0a783e08dbda7d9d41%7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C638344005283240047%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=27huImKI%2BDj26n035TVkD%2BMwS6LC0qhXpZBvafLfT6U%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au%2Fwaste-and-circular-economy-strategy&data=05%7C01%7C%7C72b22f31fb954d0a783e08dbda7d9d41%7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C638344005283240047%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=27huImKI%2BDj26n035TVkD%2BMwS6LC0qhXpZBvafLfT6U%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Jolt advised that they had some concerns 
regarding potential isolated flooding in the 
location, which could not be adequately 
mitigated. Council is now working with Jolt to 
identify and alternate location in Newport. 
 
Intellihub charging point 
 
Multiple locations across the LGA were proposed 
for the introduction of an Intellihub vehicle 
charger point (12-month trial). This included a 
space adjacent to Dearin Reserve, Newport. 
 
 

 
 
Council received 149 submissions in support of 
the Newport location.  
 
At the November meeting of the Northern 
Beaches Council Local Traffic Committee, the 
Newport location was endorsed as one of the trial 
locations where Intellihub chargers will be 
installed and trialled. 
 
 

 


